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RE Official information request CDHB 9921 

 

We refer to your email dated 2 August 2018 to Department of Internal Affairs which they subsequently 

transferred to Canterbury DHB on 9 August 2018 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information. I note your request was clarified by phone on 15 August 2018 as being for all revenue 

received from parking i.e. both public and staff: Specifically: 

 

 Please supply information on car parking income received from all District Health Boards from 

January 2018 to date. 

 

The Canterbury DHB does not receive any revenue for ‘public’ car parking at any of its public hospitals. 

 

The Canterbury DHB does however charge staff a nominal fee for permanent, temporary and casual car 

parking.  For the seven month period January – July 2018 Canterbury DHB received revenue totalling 

$489,186 (excl GST) for staff car parking (as outlined above).  

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 

Canterbury DHB website ten working days after your receipt of this response.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

Executive Director 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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